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November 2, 2018 

The Honorable Greta See  
The Honorable Patricia Schabo  
Attorney Examiners 
Ms. Barcy McNeal, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 E. Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, OH  43215-3793 

Re: In the Matter of the Application of Columbia Gas of Ohio, Inc. for Approval of 
an Alternative Form of Regulation to Establish a Capital Expenditure Program 
Rider Mechanism
PUCO Case No. 17-2202-GA-ALT 

Dear Examiners and Ms. McNeal: 

Please find attached an additional signature on behalf of the Retail Energy Supply 
Association as a Signatory Party to the Stipulation and Recommendation filed on October 25, 
2018, in the above-referenced case. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.   

Very truly yours, 

/s/ Michael J. Settineri 

Michael J. Settineri 
Vorys, Sater, Seymour and Pease LLP 
Attorneys for the Retail Energy Supply Association 

MJS/kcm 

cc:  Parties of Record 
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Additional signature as a Signatory Party for the Stipulation and Recommendation filed on 
October 25, 2018, in Case No. 17-2202-GA-ALT: 

RETAIL ENERGY SUPPLY ASSOCIATION 

By:   /s/ Michael J. Settineri                        
Michael J. Settineri 

Michael J. Settineri (0073369) 
Gretchen L. Petrucci (0046608) 
Vorys, Sater, Seymour and Pease LLP 
52 East Gay Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
Telephone: 614-464-5462 
E-mail: mjsettineri@vorys.com

glpetrucci@vorys.com
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